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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RO0000289 Owens Brockway
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 5/20/2009 2:07 PM
End: Wed 5/20/2009 2:07 PM
Duration: 0 hours

Called back Christina Kennedy from CKG Inc.  She had received our last directive letter and acknowledged our 
comments, and said that Owens Brockway would address our concerns.  However, CKG had objections to semi-
annual monitoring listed in the letter and reminded ACEH that annual sampling was approved in the past and that 
semi-annual monitoring is not warranted since several years to data exists.  I concurred that annual monitoring 
appears appropriate for the site.  
 
 


